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15/09/2019  18:15:082019/3871/P OBJ Objection to all the works to be a commercial office at number 15. We were told number 15 would be 

residential. When number 14 was being done. 

More offices on our street bring nothing to the community neighbourhood. They have self catering kitchens. 

We have had many problems with office parties at number 14 late on week nights spreading out onto the 

pavement. Celebration leaving parties etc . And very confrontational at 12 midnight. And dealing Direct with 

number 14 .  You get told " oh sorry "  building works continuing late into the nights . 

As residents we were told by the developers number 15 is going to be residential. There is a huge shortage of 

residential properties in Camden.   Yet is applying commercial.

The time frame and disruption to local residents out of hours working , very early morning truck deliveries 

never got resolved in 1.5 yrs while number 14 was being extensively renovated. 

More Family homes is what we need, and this is what makes the community.

Offices  over extensive building  , lights on evenings , alarm issues , office party issues,  contractors 

not following the council bylaws - and no one takes responsibility soon as they get approval
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